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Shelburne Legion News

	Well, here we go again!

We are doing a floor renovation in our upper bar so, for this week, we will be using the Warriors Hall as our lounge.

Sorry for any inconvenience.

This Friday Night is a Red Friday Wing Night with Sassy Sandra as the DJ.

Our next General Meeting is on Tuesday, March 22, at 7.30 p.m.

On Friday, March 25, the branch will be closed for Good Friday.

Tickets are available at the branch for March 26's Music event with the Kinsmen. There will be three bands and a light buffet, all for

the low cost of $15 per person. April 1 will be another Wing Night with The Pedestrians performing.

All of our events are run by volunteers.

If you would like to join our team of volunteers, please call 519-925-3800 and pass your information on.

By Lesa Peat
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